The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region

- o
IER WORKS BUREAU
{80 0F AR X Bk MURRAY BUILDING, GARDEN ROAD,
- HONG KONG
£RRE QURILL: (39 ) in WR(PS)IOI/176(38)I1 Thank you for your interest in applying for inclusion in the captioned List.
LUBE YOURRCE:  \0485/0T I smeercly hope that you would actively tender for Government works in future and try
9 February 1999 your best to perform well in Government works contracts il given the opportunities.

Tel, Mo, : 2848 2122

Fax. No. : 2521 9682 Yours faithfully,
Wan Chung Construction Company Limited,

Flat A, 2a0d Floor, Fuk On Duilding,

1123 Canton Road,

Kowloon. M"{/

( Nejl S.F. FUNG )

Dear Sirs, for Scgretary for Works

List of Approved Suppliers of Materials and
Specialist Contractors for Public Works

X SS/NSETF/u
I refier to your letter dated 3 October 1997 and am pleased to inform you

that your company has been included in the captioned List under the ‘Repair and
Restoration of Historic Buildings® category.

Please be advised that fellow subsidiaries of the same holding company,
holding and subsidiary companies, which have been admitted to the same works
catepory/categonies of the captioned List are each required to produce an undertaking that
only one company will submit a tender for a particular contract in respect of the categorics
concemed. Failure to honour this undertaking will render the tenders null and void.

I should be grateful il you would provide me with the names of any of your
fellow subsidiaries, holding and subsidiary companies, which have been included in the
captioned List and provide the necessary undertakings if they are included under the same
category on or before 8.3.1999, Please indicate clearly in your reply the works categorics
pertaining, to cach company. If your company docs not have any fellow subsidiaries,
holding and subsidiary companics in the List, please confirm accordingly.

You are also required to submit your audited accounts annually and inform
this Bureau in writing immediately of any factor which might affect your qualified status.

This Bureau reserves the right to review your qualified status in the light of any new
information relevant to your qualification.



